
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/9/2016 5:35:44 PM
Subject: Fwd: Media Request - Hedley FW: FOX CAROLINA SEEKING MORE 

INFORMATION ON DSS CASE
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Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  "Wingo, Karen" <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>

Date:  March 9, 2016 at 5:02:00 PM EST

To: "Symmes, Brian" <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: "Matheus, Marilyn" <Marilyn.Matheus@dss.sc.gov>

Subject: FW: Media Request - Hedley FW: FOX CAROLINA SEEKING MORE 
INFORMATION ON DSS CASE

Brian,
Below is the draft statement we have prepared to respond to this inquiry after we discussed this matter with 
Susan. This statement has also been reviewed by Joan Meacham, our Chief of Staff, who has been involved in 
this case.
 
Thank you for reaching out to the Department of Social Services regarding this matter. The Department of Social 
Services is aware of the allegations and concerns of the Headley family. Due to confidentiality laws and, in 
particular, Section 63-7-1990 of the Code, the Department cannot comment specifically on the case or provide 
responses to the questions below. However, the Department can confirm that the Department received a 
report and is investigating all allegations related to the matter.
 
 
Karen Luchka Wingo
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Office Phone: (803) 898-8030
 
Email: karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov
www.dss.sc.gov
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